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Our next Chapter meeting will be held on Monday April 15, at 7:30 
PM in the AHEPA Conference Room of the Ascension Cathedral. 
 
1.  Topics to be discussed:  A report on the 2013 Macaronada by 
Evgenia Giouzelis.  It appears that our Macaronada event was very 
successful again this year.  Thanks to Nick Apostolopoulos and all 
his elves and especially thanks to brother John Stamison for 
gathering all the silent auction prizes and running the bar and 
Stephanie Landis for Chairing the event. 
 
2. The Western District Scholarship applications can be 
downloaded at www.panarcadianwest.org.  Please return all 
applications to the Dist. Scholarship Chair, Nick Gianopoulos, by 
April 30th. 
 
3.  The Skopi Chapter will award up to $2,000.00 to eligible High 
School graduates and $2,000.00 to eligible college students 
applying based on the criteria in the Chapter’s scholarship 
applications.  Applications are now available, please ask any 
Chapter Officer for more information.   
 
4.  The Skopi Chapter’s annual picnic will once again be held this 
year at Osage Park in Danville on Sunday September 15th .   Bill 
Bournazos will Chair the event and he is looking for volunteers. 
 
5.  The “Apelefterosis tis Tripoleos” Artoclasia will be held at the 
Ascension Cathedral on September 22, 2013. 
 
6.  We are still looking for a member to step up and take the 
position of Chapter Secretary.  The pay is lousy but the benefits are 
stupendous. 

 
For all who have not paid their membership dues:  Yearly dues 

are $30.00 and can be mailed to the Chapter president. 
 
Happy birthday to all born in April.  


